
No.005/VGL/4 
Government of India 

Central Vigilance Commission 
***** 

 
        Satarkta Bhawan, Block ‘A’, 

        GPO Complex, INA, 
        New Delhi- 110 023 

       Dated the 20th September 2005 
 

Office Order No.57/9/05 
 
Subject: Details on award of tenders/contracts publishing on Websites/ 

Bulletins- Reminder regarding. 
 
  It has been observed that despite Commission’s directions vide its 
circulars dated 16/3/05 and 28/7/05, a number of organisations are yet to give details 
of the tenders finalized on the website of their organisations.  Some of the 
Organisations have informed that this is due to the delay in receipt of information 
from their Regional/Subordinate Offices. 
 
2.  In this regard it is clarified that placing of such information on the 
website will be a continuous process. The CVOs should ensure publishing of the 
details of the tenders awarded immediately with available information and 
subsequently update it.  The threshold limits as proposed by the CVOs in 
consultation with CEOs can be taken as the starting point which could be revised 
subsequently to cover 60% of the transactions in a year and further 100% on 
stabilization.  
 
 
           Sd/- 

(Mitter Sain) 
Deputy Secretary 

 
 

All Chief Vigilance Officers 
  



 


